Rosenberg Corey

From: Christopher Lowe <clowe@igc.org>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:50 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Cc: Christopher Lowe

Subject: Oregon Renters Need HB 2004

As a renter in SE Portland my entire life is rendered less secure by the out of control speculative real estate market.

Renters have a right to reasonably secure housing, and landlords should not be able to have arbitrary power over our
lives.

The provisions of HB 2004 are a reasonable start on trying to bring the destruction of lives for the sake of unethical
speculative profits under control.

Please pass HB 2004.
Christopher C. Lowe

7314 SE Cesar E Chavez Blvd
Portland, OR 97202



